

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

First of all, we hope that you and your families are all safe and well in these very strange times we are all experiencing! Just an update for you on the situation with the Hathersage residential trip at the moment.

At the moment the St Michael's Centre in Hathersage are planning to re-open in June and visits that have been booked after this should be able to go ahead. If we choose to cancel our booking early and the centre is open we will have to pay part of the cost. Of course, all of this is subject to us continuing to follow government guidelines at that time. If the centre remains closed and we are unable to carry out the visit, a full refund will be due.

We are aware that financial circumstances for many families may have changed due to the current situation. Please can you let us know via phone or the school email address if your circumstances have changed and paying the remaining balance, should the trip go ahead, will be difficult for you.

We will continue to keep you updated as and when we get any further information and very much hope we will able to go ahead with the visit in July.

Regards Mrs Rachel Ilett Mr Joe Egglestone

